
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

ECA OTTAWA 

NEWSWIRE 
January 15, 2019 
 

The ECA Ottawa Newswire is the monthly source for electrical 

information and communications to our members on issues related 

specifically to our association, our industry, and our community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join Us For ECA 

Ottawa AGM 

──── 

New Stab Fund 
Application Process 

 ──── 

2-Day Estimating 
Course 

──── 

ECA Ottawa 
Launches Social 

Media  
 

──── 

ECA Ottawa 
Welcomes Melanie 

To Our Staff 

 

ELECTRICAL 

CONTRACTORS’ 

ASSOCIATION  

OF OTTAWA 

 
86 Greefield Ave 

Ottawa, ON  K1S 0X7  
Tel: 613.238.1124 

Email: info@ecaottawa.org 
Website: www.ecaottawa.org 

 

  

mailto:info@ecaottawa.org


ECA OTTAWA AGM JANUARY 22, 2019 
 
ECA Ottawa’s Annual General Meeting is scheduled for January 22, 2019 at the 
Ottawa Hunt & Golf Course. We have room for a few more attendees if you can 
register before the end of the week. To register you can click this link or email 
michelle@ecaottawa.org. 

 

 

NEW STABILIZATION FUND APPLICATIONS PROCESS IN 2019 
 
Starting in January 2019, all applications for the Local 586 Stabilization Fund will 
first be received and reviewed by the ECA Ottawa office prior to review by the 
IBEW. The Rules and Regulations, along with an updated application form are 

posted to the ECA Ottawa website. You will have to login to access the page. You can contact the ECA Office 
to get your username & password. For those companies that take advantage of this fund, please make note of 
this major change in the process. 
 

 
2-DAY ESTIMATING COURSE AT ECA OTTAWA OFFICE 
 
The highly anticipated Suderman Estimating Program is coming to 
Ottawa.  Scheduled for January 31 and February 1, 2019 it will take place at the 
ECA Ottawa office. Registration is filling up fast. Click here to download the 
information pages in .pdf form. Click this link to register. 
 

 

 
ECA OTTAWA LAUNCHES SOCIAL MEDIA 
 
ECA Ottawa is proud to be back on board with an all new social media platform. 
Keep up with events, announcements, projects and industry news. Pass this 
along to your staff so they can keep up as well. Here are the links: 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/ECAOTT/ 
LinkedIn: https://www.linkedin.com/company/18954140/admin/ 
Twitter: https://twitter.com/OttawaECA 

 

 

ECA OTTAWA WELCOMES MELANIE CARRIER TO OUR OFFICE STAFF 
 
You may notice a new voice on the other end of the phone when you call the office.  
We are very pleased to welcome Melanie Carriere to the team. As administrative 
assistant she will assume the duties Michelle managed, including the LAC. We wish 
Michelle all the best as she departs shortly on maternity leave. Please join us in 
welcoming Melanie to the ECA Ottawa team. You can reach her at 
melanie@ecaottawa,org.  

 
 

This newsletter is provided to you as a member of the Electrical Contractors Association of Ottawa or as an affiliate partner.  
If you would like others to be added to the distribution list, please email daryl@ecaottawa.ca. 

Should you wish to unsubscribe please email daryl@ecaottawa.org and type ‘unsubscribe’ in the subject line. 
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